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Ref: FOI-082025-0001841 
 
Date: 4.9.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
Please could you provide the following information: 
 
1. The total number of multi-professional approved clinicians (as approved under the mental health 
act) employed by the trust currently  
2. A breakdown of this number by base profession (psychologist, nurse, occupational therapist or 
social worker) 
3. The number of these working as responsible clinicians  
4. A breakdown of which teams these staff are working in based on the following  
a) inpatient vs outpatient setting  
b) Specialty (old age, general adult, child and adolescent, intellectual disability, forensic 
or other) 
c) For inpatient settings whether male ward, female ward or mixed ward 
5. The total number of trainee multi-professional approved clinicians currently in training 
in the trust 
6. The mean pro-rata salary of multi-professional approved clinicians and multi-professional 
responsible clinicians currently employed by the trust (as two values if these are different.) 
7. Are multi-professional approved/responsible clinicians currently allowed to cover gaps 
in service left by doctor approved/responsible clinicians   
8. Do multi-professional approved/responsible clinicians contribute to on call rotas 
9. If yes are these on rotas shared with doctor approved/responsible clinicians  
10. If yes is this in hours, out of hours, or both 
  
Response 
 
Not known, the Trust is unable to run a report to see if we hold the information requested. 
 
Also please be advised that The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust is not a Mental Health Trust . 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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